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April 7, 2015 

 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to commend EZGSA on its professionalism and 

outstanding work performed in assisting Onyx Consulting Services, LLC with obtaining 

our IT-70 schedule.  Your efficient management and execution was instrumental in our 

success in being awarded the IT-70 schedule.  I always knew that I was in good hands.  

My POC, Ronniece Pearcy, was helpful every step of the way and there was very little 

required from me other than providing Ronniece with necessary information. It was truly 

white glove service. She managed the entire process and she was absolutely amazing. 

Scott Orbach is equally phenomenal. He was extremely accommodating in meeting 

Onyx’s needs and truly empathized with Onyx as a small business. 

 

I am grateful to have had the opportunity to work with Ronniece and the EZGSA team, 

and I look forward to doing more business. I would strongly recommend their services to 

other businesses. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Zaminah D Williams 

President/CEO 

Onyx Consulting Services, LLC 

 

 

 

 

         

 

 

 


